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Statement

On behalf of the Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program in response to the release of the Auditor General’s Report on May 30, 2012

We are proud of the progress we have made with the Prescription Monitoring Program, which is unique to Nova Scotia.  There have been many enhancements over the years, including the move from a paper based to electronic system and most recently the addition of eAccess.  We believe the findings in this audit are another positive step to make further enhancements that will benefit the Program and residents of Nova Scotia. 

The Prescription Monitoring Program is an important tool but it takes all stakeholders -governments, prescribers, pharmacists, law enforcements and prescription users- working together to resolve the issues around abuse and misuse.
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